From:

To: ort@pins.asi.aov.uk Subject: FW: Updates for Manston Airport

Date: 09 May 2019 15:33:17

From:

**Sent:** 09 May 2019 14:31 To: Planning Inspectorate

Subject: Re: Updates for Manston Airport

Dear Pl

I still await reply from sec of state for health. Information Commissioner will be examining Thanet Council history, of Freedom of Information responses re Environmental Hazards to Health on 20th May. In the meantime I have updated FOIs to request TDC review taking into account their submission to your process and their current review of contaminated land strategy

I think the threat Manston represents, and has represented for many years, to Thanet water supply would be fatal to the Riveroak application

I think no development at Manston can be consented until environmental hazards to health are fully addressed. That is the direct threat to water supply TDC now acknowledge> PLus the cumulative impact and precautionary principle issues that are also absent from the scope of the Riveroak application

I cannot attend the hearing re other environmental issues

If there is an update from Dept of Health, from Chief constable, from Information Commissioner or indeed from TDC I will send it to you

Kind regards Richard

From: Planning Inspectorate <noreply@infrastructure.planningportal.gov.uk>

**Sent:** 09 May 2019 13:45

Subject: Updates for Manston Airport

## TR020002: Manston Airport Updates

Hi Richard Card.

The Submissions to Deadline 6 have now been published. The Examination Library will be updated as soon as practicable.

See project page for more information.

You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to project updates. You can unsubscribe from these updates anytime by clicking <u>unsubscribe</u> or copy and paste the link below into your browser.

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/email-unsubscription.php/? email=richardcard833@hotmail.com&project=TR020002&code=12202058ad479263da54d4e1246de1b2

Note: This email is sent from https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk. Do not reply to this email as it is not monitored.

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com